

Moved By

No. <u>CC2019-</u> 258

Seconded By

Date Tuesday, August 13, 2019

WHEREAS the Ministry of Transportation maintains municipal boundary signs for organized municipalities across the Province;

AND WHEREAS the signs marking the geographic boundaries of Greater Sudbury on Highway 17 to the West, Highway 69 to the South and Highway 144 to the North of the City are out of date, portraying inaccurate population data and, the sign marking the geographical boundary on Highway 17 to the east has been removed;

AND WHEREAS there are options for basic or enhanced boundary signs and options to display a City logo and/or tab for a slogan or welcome;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the City of Greater Sudbury directs staff to present a report with recommendations on boundary signage with a draft resolution for Council's consideration by the end of the third quarter of 2019.

CARRIED Tuesday, August 13, 2019

Mayor Bigger, Chair